
 

 

M. Lynn Bennion Elementary School 

School Community Council Meeting 

January 18, 2018 

 

Those in attendance: Edward Hannan, Carrie Chalverus, Laura De La Cruz, Hannah Rapp, Lanie Fetzer, 

Erin Freeman, Tisha Eggleston, Dahlia Cordova, Sharlon Harding, Heather Bennett.  

 

Meeting conducted by Edward Hannan, SCC Chair 

 

 Welcome 

 Dalia Cordova welcomed and introduced Heather Bennett from the school board. 

 Edward had everyone check the spelling of their names on the agenda.  

 Reviewing of December 21, 2017 minutes 

 Edward motioned to approve minutes, Carrie seconded motion, all in favor. 

 UEPC update 

 Dahlia went over with the board the information on the agenda.  

 Student talk goal was exceeded, so it has been expanded. 

 PLC meeting with coaches, help to identify where students are struggling so plans can 

be made to help.  

 Think space in each classroom. Helps reduce time out of the class or in the office.  

 Classroom community meeting being held. 

 SEP Conferences/Book Fair/Stakeholders survey 

 Volunteers are needed for the book fair. Funds raised will go to purchasing books for the 

library.  

 Surveys will be in the library. Would like as many parent as possible to fill out the 

surveys. Will hold a drawing for gift cards that were donated to the school from Capital 

Church for all students whose parents do the survey.  

 Concern about so many half days in a row during SEPs was brought up, there was a 

discussion regarding the schedule for the week. Heather Bennett helped explained paid 

planning time for teachers according to the written agreement.  

 Dress Code 

 Quick comparison of the school policy to the district policy.  

 Recommended by Heather Bennett to have a subcommittee get together to make 

recommendations for any changes to the dress code.  

 Carrie motioned to have a few members of the board meet as a subcommittee, and 

they will present at the next meeting any possible recommended changes.  

 Subcommittee members will be Hannah Rapp, Carrie Chalverus and Tisha Eggleston. 

 Blood Borne Pathogens presentations 

 Presentations were held on Wednesday Jan. 17 for 3rd & 4th graders, and Friday Jan.19 

for 5th & 6th graders.  

 Maturation Presentation 

 Presentation for 5th & 6th graders will be held April 6th. Parents are welcome to attend. 

 Calendar of upcoming events 

 See agenda for dates.  



 

 

 Edward motioned to end the meeting, Carrie seconded it. All approved.  

 Next meeting will be February 22, 2018 8:15 am. 


